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Dear parents and carers, 

The young people have had a very settled week here in 
school. Weôre pleased with pupil attendance which so 
far this week is 93%. Pupil timekeeping is also very 
positive. Our EHCp meetings started this week. All 
meetings are being held via Zoom at the moment. 

The weather is turning colder, please make sure your 
son / daughter has a warm coat, hat scarf and gloves. 
We do get outside if at all possible. Due to COVID 
restrictions we wonôt be able to share hats, scarves and 
gloves as we have done in previous years.  

Please do check our Coronavirus section of the school 
website: 

 http://highshoreschool.co.uk/coronavirus-updates/ 

You will find our risk assessment, a quick reference 
guide and other materials which may be helpful. If you 
have any questions about the materials or suggestions 
for what we might add please contact a member of the 
Senior Leadership Team. 

We break up for half term on Friday 23
rd
 October. 

School will re open on Monday 2
nd
 November. 

Thank you for following Government guidance outside 
of school. This is helping to keep all of us safe onsite. 

Eileen 

tǳǇƛƭǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ²ŜŜƪ 

т! 
/ŀǎŜȅτCƻǊ ƪŜŜǇƛƴƎ ŎŀƭƳ ŀƴŘ ǎǘŀȅƛƴƎ 
ŦƻŎǳǎŜŘ ƛƴ ƭŜǎǎƻƴǎ ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪΦ    

т[ 
wƛƎȊƛƳτCƻǊ ƎǊŜŀǘ ŦƻŎǳǎ ŀƴŘ ƘŀǊŘ ǿƻǊƪ 

ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪ 

у[{ 
tƻǇǇȅτCƻǊ ƎƻƻŘ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ǎǘŀȅƛƴƎ 

ƻƴ ǘŀǎƪ 

у9 
aŀƘŀŘτCƻǊ ŜȄŎŜƭƭŜƴǘ ŎƻƴŎŜƴǘǊŀǝƻƴ 
ŘǳǊƛƴƎ ¢ǊŜŀǎǳǊŜ LǎƭŀƴŘ ǊŜƘŜŀǊǎŀƭǎ 

¸ф 
!ŀƭƛŀƘτCƻǊ ƘŜǊ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǿƻǊƪ ƻƴ ƻŘŘ ŀƴŘ 
ŜǾŜƴ ƴǳƳōŜǊǎ ƛƴ aŀǘƘǎ ŀƴŘ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ 
ƘŀǊŘ ƻƴ  ŀŘƧŜŎǝǾŜǎ ƛƴ 9ƴƎƭƛǎƘ  

фw 
!ƭƛƳτCƻǊ ƭŜŀŘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ƛƴ  
ŀƴ ŜȄŎŜƭƭŜƴǘ ƳǳǎƛŎ ǎŜǎǎƛƻƴ  

млD 
/ƘƛŘƛτŦƻǊ Ƙƛǎ ŜȄŎŜƭƭŜƴǘ ŎƘŀǊŀŎǘŜǊ  
ŎŀǊǘƻƻƴ ŘǊŀǿƛƴƎ ƛƴ !Ǌǘ Φ 

мл[ 
bƛŎƻτCƻǊ ƭƛǎǘŜƴƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǎǘŀũ ŀƴŘ ŘƻƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ 

ǊƛƎƘǘ ǘƘƛƴƎ ǿƘŜƴ ŀǎƪŜŘ ǘƻ  

млκмм! hƳŀǊτCƻǊ ōŜƛƴƎ ŀ ƎƻƻŘ ŎŀŦŞ ƳŀƴŀƎŜǊ 

ммW 
aƻƭƭȅτCƻǊ ƘŜƭǇƛƴƎ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ƛƴ Ŏƭŀǎǎ  

ŀƴŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǇƭŀȅƎǊƻǳƴŘΦ 

ммa 
!ƭƛτCƻǊ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ƘŀǊŘ ŀƴŘ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ ŀƴ  

ŜũƻǊǘ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ƻǘƘŜǊ ǇǳǇƛƭǎ 

мн[ 
!ƴǘƘƻƴȅτCƻǊ ōŜƛƴƎ ƪƛƴŘ ǘƻ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎ ƛƴ 

ǘƘŜ ǇƭŀȅƎǊƻǳƴŘ 

мн{ 
5ŀǾƛŘτCƻǊ ƴƻǝŎŜŀōƭȅ ƳŀǘǳǊŜ ōŜƘŀǾƛƻǳǊ 
ǿƘŜƴ ǘŀƭƪƛƴƎ ŀōƻǳǘ ƻǳǊǎŜƭǾŜǎ  

мо[ 
¢ȅǊŜƭƭτ CƻǊ ǎƘŀǊƛƴƎ ŦŀŎǘǎ ŀōƻǳǘ wƻǎŀ 

tŀǊƪǎ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ Ŏƭŀǎǎ 

мо± 
CǊŀƴŎƛǎτCƻǊ ƛƴŘŜǇŜƴŘŜƴǘƭȅ ǊŜǉǳŜǎǝƴƎ 
ƻōƧŜŎǘǎ ŀƴŘ ŀŎǝǾƛǝŜǎ ǘƻ ƳŜŜǘ Ƙƛǎ ǎŜƴǎƻǊȅ 

ƴŜŜŘǎ  

моκмп/ 
WŀŘŀτCƻǊ ǎƘŀǊƛƴƎ ƘŜǊ ŜȄŎŜƭƭŜƴǘ ƛŘŜŀǎ 

ŀƴŘ ǊŜŀŘƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ Ŏƭŀǎǎ 

моκмпY 
[ŜŀƘτCƻǊ  ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ƘŀǊŘ ƻƴ ƘŜǊ  
{ǇƻǊǘǎ ƭŜŀŘŜǊǎƘƛǇ ǎƪƛƭƭǎ 

 

{ǘŀǊ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ²ŜŜƪ 
aŀǊŎǳǎτCƻǊ ƎǊŜŀǘƭȅ ƛƳǇǊƻǾŜŘ 

ǇǳƴŎǘǳŀƭƛǘȅ 

Letters about parent pay went out this week to families 

that pay for school meals.  

These have the activation codes for our new ParentPay 

cashless paying system. 

We are in the process of transferring meal balances and 

waiting for everyone to activate their accounts 

We hope this new system will make things easier for 

parents to pay their dinner money. 

If you usually pay for school meals and you haven't 

received a letter or if you need any help please call 

the school office and speak to Nick 
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CƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ  ǇƘȅǎƛƻ ǊƻǳǝƴŜ ǳǎƛƴƎ 

ǘƘŜ ƴŜǿ ƛƴǘŜǊŀŎǝǾŜ ǎŎǊŜŜƴ 

.ŀƭŀƴŎŜ ŀƴŘ ŎƻǊŜ ǎǘǊŜƴƎǘƘ 

ŜȄŜǊŎƛǎŜǎ 

¦ǎƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ah¢haŜŘ ŦƻǊ 

ŀǊƳ ŀƴŘ ƭŜƎ ǎǘǊŜƴƎǘƘŜƴƛƴƎ 

Training Gym  
In our first newsletter of the year we showed 

you the new spaces that have been built in 

what was the main atrium.  

Here are some photo updates on how our 

new training gym is being used for targeted 

physiotherapy and OT sessions by our sports 

Coach Raph.  

wƻƻƳ ōŜƛƴƎ ŎƻƴǎǘǊǳŎǘŜŘ 


